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Upcoming Events & 
Trips 

 

Eid Celebrations in School– 

Monday 18th June  

 

EYFS Sports Day- Wednesday 4th 

July  

 

Inset Day (School Closed)- 

Friday 6th July 

 

Transition Morning- Wednesday 

18th July 

 

School Closes for Summer- 

Friday 20th July 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: ‘Sharing a Shell’. Making a story map of the story, 

writing speech bubbles and  making a list of rhyming words. 

Maths Focus:  Exploring  splitting a given  number of objects in different  

ways, recognising the total stays the same.  

Phonics Focus:  Phase 2 letters ( h, p, m, g, b, l, f, ff) and tricky words ‘she’, 

‘he’, ‘me’ and ‘be’.  Practising reading  / writing CVC (consonant-vowel-

consonant) words / short phrases.   

Understanding of the World:  Exploring different materials  to see which are 

most water proof  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Family Wall in Nursery- Keep bringing in any fantastic work that 

your children have completed, or any special news you wish to tell 

us about. These can be then stuck on the family wall as and when 

you want to. If you want to tell us about some exciting news, 

please feel free to fill out a ‘Parent Postcard’. These can either be 

picked up from the Nursery or from the main school office. 

Reading Books- Please remember to bring in your child’s reading 

books (Ladybirds—Wednesday; Butterflies—Thursday) and sign 

their reading record book. 

Outdoor Resources- Outdoor resources are covered at the end 

of the day. Please can you ensure your child does not uncover 

these resources. 

Show & Tell- On Friday we have ‘Show and Tell’, when children 

can bring in something from home to share and talk about.  

Creative Resource Donations- To enhance your children’s 

learning we need lots creative resources. We would appreciate any 

contributions to fund this. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Parent Postcards: 

Remember to pick up a postcard! You will find these next to our 

family wall. Please take one and share some exciting news with us!  

Can you draw and label your favourite 

sea creatures and then bring them in to 

share? 


